
From: Andrea Baker [mailto:andrea@abpup.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 03, 2014 3:02 PM 
To: PDX Comp Plan 
Subject: [User Approved] Proposed Change #297 
 
I am writing to address the plan to rezone the Broadmoor Golf Course. I'm not a golf player, but I am an 
advocate for urban open spaces and wildlife protection. The City has designated this as a Special Habitat 
area deserving of extra protection. After investing significant time and resources into protecting the 
Slough, it seems counterproductive and downright curious why the city would want to approve the re-
polluting of an area it already took efforts to preserve. As Portland continues to draw people from 
around the country due, in part, to our concern for the environment, it seems to me that the city would 
want to make every effort to protect the trails and open spaces we already have. Please, for the sake of 
a healthy and concerned Portland, don't rezone the Broadmoor Golf course to industrial uses.  
Thank you for listening. 
 
Andrea Baker 
10512 NW 4th St. 
Portland, OR 97231 
 
 
 


